
Release Event
Friday, May 6
4:00 -6:00 PM
Celebrate the latest issue of College of the Redwoods’ literary magazine The Seven Gill 
Shark Review, with a release event. 
The event will include an awards portion for first prize winners and readings from 
contributors.
Copies of the 2022 issue will also be available for everyone.  

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:
Jonathan Maiullo
jonathan-maiullo@redwoods.edu

In person: Learning Resource Center (LRC) 102
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